
Impact Wrestling – April 24,
2025: Because TNA Hates Us
Impact Wrestling
Date: April 24, 2025
Location: St. Joseph Civic Center, St. Joseph, Missouri
Commentators: Tom Hannifan, Matthew Rehwoldt

We’re done with Unbreakable and that means it is time to get
ready for Rebellion, which is taking place this weekend. That
means  we  have  quite  the  balancing  act  this  week,  with  a
mixture  of  fallout  from  Unbreakable,  the  final  push  to
Rebellion and having a good show as well. Let’s get to it.

Here is Unbreakable if you need a recap.

In Memory Of Steve McMichael.

Unbreakable recap, including the Nemeth’s being invited to the
Hardy Compound to be DELETED. Oh geez I was hoping that had
been a bad dream.

Opening sequence.

Trey Miguel/Ace Austin vs. The System

JDC pulls Miguel into a very early chinlock but gets reversed
into a quick hammerlock. Miguel dropkicks him into the corner
and Austin comes in for a double hiptoss. Some stereo kicks
drop JDC again but Alisha Edwards offers a distraction so
Miguel can get posted as we take a break.

Back with JDC staying on the bad arm but Miguel gets out of
Moose’s powerbomb attempt. The tag brings in Austin to pick up
the pace, including a springboard kick to the face for two.
Poetry  In  Motion  is  broken  up  though  as  Moose  powerbombs
Miguel onto Austin, setting up Down And Dirty for two. Alisha
offers another distraction and cue Brian Myers for a cheap
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shot. An assisted Air Raid Crash finishes Miguel at 12:06.

Rating: C+. Simple, to the point match here with the big heel
stable getting a win on the way to Moose’s title defense in
the match where he could lose the title without taking a fall.
The match is going to be such a huge mess and this is an
interesting way to get there, along with the System getting
involved and likely annoying Austin and Miguel. They might
want some revenge on Myers, which is a fine way to go.

Video on Masha Slamovich vs. Tessa Blanchard, with Slamovich
wondering if this is all worth it. Tommy Dreamer comes in to
say that Slamovich needs to defend the title for herself and
that he’s proud.

Mike Santana is at his Alcoholics Anonymous meeting and talks
about how everyone woke up this morning to make choices. He
sees Mustafa Ali as someone weak and the real addict. Ali is
addicted to Santana and now it’s time to become a monster to
fight the monster. Ali won’t have the choice because he can’t
run and Santana is going to fight for everyone, including the
people who haven’t made it to this room yet. This was good,
emotional stuff from Santana.

Maggie Lee and Heather By Elegance call Ash By Elegance, who
rants about the four way Knockouts Tag Team Title match (and
explains the rules).

Jacy Jayne vs. Rosemary

The rest of Fatal Influence is here with Jayne, who jumps
Rosemary in the corner. The threat of some mist has Jayne
backing up in a hurry but the rest of Fatal Influence offers a
distraction. That doesn’t work as Rosemary grabs the Upside
Down, only to get kneed in the face by Jayne. The chinlock
doesn’t last long as Rosemary is up with a bite to the face
and an elbow out of the corner gets two. A reverse DDT gives
Rosemary two so Jazmyn Nyx gets on the apron. That earns her a
knockdown but Jayne hits a discus right hand for the win at



3:42.

Rating: C. It’s not a bad match but the NXT stars coming in
are just kind of there these days. Having Jayne win is fine
and you can guess on the idea of who Rosemary will get to help
her fight Fatal Influence. Not much to the match, but it
should set up something a bit bigger later on.

Post match Lei Ying Lee and Xia Brookside run in for the save.
Fatal Influence goes to leave but Santino Marella comes out to
make a six woman tag for Rebellion.

The Nemeth’s go to the Hardy Compound and see Willow (with
umbrella) waiting for them. Back from a break (because this
needs to go longer), the Nemeth’s are in the compound and
Willow  starts  dancing.  Then  a  light  flashes  and  Willow
disappears, leaving his umbrella behind. Jeff Hardy jumps Nic
and sends him into a tree before beating on him with an
umbrella.

They fight into the back of a truck and Jeff is backdropped
off the top of said truck and through some well placed tables.
Nic goes into the truck and finds a suitcase, with one of the
title belts inside. In a case of what is likely breaking and
entering, Nic goes into the house and we cut to Ryan getting
jumped by Matt Hardy. As Nic wanders through the arcade, he
finds a collection of titles and steals the other TNA tag team
title, replacing it with a weight.

Matt has a pre-mo-neetion and spears Ryan into a pool. Then
Ryan shows up in the arcade, where Senor Benjamin gives him a
ticket. Ryan walks in, where Matt’s kids are sitting in chairs
and eating popcorn. Benjamin sits down in one of the chairs
next to Ryan and we see a silent movie about Maxel (Matt’s
son) beating Ryan.

Then  Ryan  wakes  up  on  a  psychiatrist’s  couch,  with  Maxel
taking notes. Ryan talks about the issues that came with Nic’s
suspension and all of the pressure on him. Then Ryan walks up



to Reby playing the piano with her daughter by her side. Ryan
and the daughter argue over the Nemeth’s wanting the Tag Team
Titles. Then a bird appears and Ryan is now a goth and doing
standup with one of Matt’s other sons.

The son asks if Ryan wants to hear a joke. Ryan: “Sure.”
Matt’s son: “Your career.” Then Matt pulls Ryan out of the
pool but stops to chase Nic, with the Tag Team Titles. One of
Matt’s sons grabs Nic and gets shoved down, triggering a fight
with Matt. Broken Jeff appears as the Nemeth’s escape with the
titles. Counting a commercial, this was about twenty minutes.
Because TNA hates us.

Ace Austin and Trey Miguel are annoyed at their loss. They
want to face the System and call Sean Waltman for help.

Tessa Blanchard vs. Missa Kate

Blanchard wrestles her down to start but gets chopped hard.
That doesn’t work for Blanchard, who hits some clotheslines
into a Saito suplex. Blanchard hits a cutter into Magnum into
the buzzsaw DDT for the pin at 4:18.

Rating: C. What are you expecting here? This was Blanchard
squashing someone on the way to her major showdown with the
seemingly unstoppable Knockouts Champion. It’s a simple story
and Blanchard looked like a killer out there. Blanchard vs.
Masha Slamovich should be a heck of a fight and one of the
biggest matches at Rebellion and the build has been pretty
good.

Post match Masha Slamovich runs in to take out Blanchard and
goes after her arm.

We look at Steve Maclin becoming the International Champion at
Unbreakable.

Eric Young interrupts Maclin’s journaling and they drink a
toast. Maclin leaves and Young burns the journal.



We look at Joe Hendry appearing at Wrestlemania and losing to
Randy  Orton.  Then  Hendry  showed  up  on  NXT  and  got  in  a
staredown with NXT Champion Oba Femi.

Rebellion rundown.

Elijah/Joe Hendry vs. Ethan Page/Frankie Kazarian

Elijah and Kazarian start things off with Elijah working on a
wristlock. A rollup gives Kazarian a fast two but Old School
drops Kazarian and a clothesline puts him on the floor. We
take a break and come back with Kazarian getting elbowed down.
It’s off to Page vs. Hendry (still with a banged up shoulder)
with Hendry scoring off a running shoulder and hiptoss.

Elijah comes back in with a running shot to the face but gets
caught with one of his own. Kazarian comes in to hammer away,
only to walk into a jumping knee to the face. Page gets
knocked down as well and it’s Hendry coming in to clean house.
A sunset flip gets two on Kazarian but he goes after the
shoulder.

Page comes in off a blind tag and gets two off a powerslam. A
double superplex puts Hendry down with Elijah making a save.
Hendry’s shoulder gives out on the Standing Ovation attempt so
it’s back to Elijah. Page drops to the floor, leaving Kazarian
to walk into the Highwayman’s Farewell for the pin at 17:51.

Rating: C+. They had a nice enough match here and it gives us
a bit of drama for the World Title match on Sunday. Hendry’s
shoulder could be a problem at Rebellion and Page walking out
on Kazarian is completely on point for him. While it’s hard to
imagine a title change, there is always the chance of a curve
ball and Hendry’s shoulder could play a big role in getting us
there.

Overall Rating: C. This show was trying to do a very tricky
thing with all of the stuff they had to do, but then there’s
this huge side trip into the wacky minds of the Hardys. That



didn’t help much of anything but it let the Hardys do whatever
they wanted and that’s what seems to matter the most. I’m over
the Hardys’ weird stuff and it was on full display here, which
didn’t help the rest of the Rebellion build. The rest of the
show wasn’t bad, but there wasn’t much in the way of good
action and I’m only interested in some of the Rebellion card.
Just stop with the Hardys stuff already and let the rest of
the show be better.

Results
The System b. Trey Miguel/Ace Austin – Assisted Air Raid Crash
to Miguel
Jacy Jayne b. Rosemary – Discus punch
Tessa Blanchard b. Missa Kate – Buzzsaw DDT
Elijah/Joe  Hendry  b.  Frankie  Kazarian/Ethan  Page  –
Highwayman’s  Farewell  to  Kazarian

 

 

Remember to follow me on Twitter @kbreviews and head over to
my Amazon author page with 30 different cheap wrestling books
at:

http://www.amazon.com/Thomas-Hall/e/B00E6282W6

 

Impact Wrestling – April 17,
2025:  They’re  Starting  To

http://www.amazon.com/Thomas-Hall/e/B00E6282W6
https://kbwrestlingreviews.com/2025/04/18/impact-wrestling-april-17-2025-theyre-starting-to-break/
https://kbwrestlingreviews.com/2025/04/18/impact-wrestling-april-17-2025-theyre-starting-to-break/


Break
Impact Wrestling
Date: April 17, 2025
Location: St. Joseph Civic Arena, St. Joseph, Missouri
Commentators: Tom Hannifan, Matthew Rehwoldt

It’s a special night for the company as not only do we have
the usual Impact Wrestling, but the show will be followed by
Unbreakable. That means tonight is a big preview for that
show, but it is also one of the last shows before Rebellion.
In other words, it’s going to be a packed night and TNA has a
lot to cover. Let’s get to it.

Here are last week’s results if you need a recap.

Opening recap.

Opening sequence.

Laredo vs. Jason Hotch

Tasha Steelz is here with Hotch and Laredo is no longer a kid.
A wristdrag takes Hotch down but Steelz offers a distraction,
allowing Hotch to get in a shot from the floor. Back in and
Hotch  strikes  away  but  gets  sent  into  the  corner.  A
neckbreaker and missile dropkick have Hotch down on the floor
and of course Laredo hits a dive. Laredo nails a twisting
senton but gets caught with a Mustafa Ali rolling neckbreaker
for two. They go up, where Laredo hits a super powerslam for
two more, only to walk into a swinging backbreaker. Hotch goes
up again but gets caught in a super Spanish Fly for the pin at
6:06.

Rating: C+. Laredo is a good choice to open the show as he
wrestles a nice, fast paced style that works well with anyone.
Hotch is talented as well and you could put him in there with
Laredo for a fine outing. That’s what we got here, as TNA has
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a good record of starting off shows well.

Leon Slater is ready for Brian Myers tonight but he still
wants to become the youngest X-Division Title.

Cody Deaner is trying to get Santino Marella to extend his
contract so he gets an Ultimate X qualifying match.

Jazmyn Nyx vs. Xia Brookside

The rest of Fatal Influence is here with Nyx and Brookside has
Lei Ying Lee. Nyx takes her down with a headscissors to start
but gets rolled up for some near falls. A running dropkick
rocks Nyx again but she kicks Brookside in the chest for two.
Brookside gets bulldogged into the corner for one and we hit
the chinlock.

Back up and they trade kicks to the head for a double down,
followed by a slugout. Nyx hits a leg lariat for two but
Brookside is back with a middle rope crossbody for the same.
The seconds get into it so here is Rosemary to mist Jacy
Jayne. Brookside is confused but manages to small package Nyx
for the pin at 7:48.

Rating: C+. Brookside continues to be someone who could do
something if she was given the chance, but right now it seems
like she might be destined to team with Rosemary and go after
the Knockouts Tag Team Titles. That’s not exactly a career
breakthrough,  but  it’s  better  than  sitting  around  in  the
midcard loop forever. Fatal Influence are still useful around
here as they are NXT stars TNA wrestlers can beat and it’s
working well enough.

Ultimate X Qualifying Match: KC Navarro vs. Cody Deaner

Deaner says he has to win to keep his job but Navarro doesn’t
want to hear it. He offers Deaner a chance to leave but the
people tell Deaner to wrestle. Deaner punches him in the face
and  they  start  fast  with  some  right  hands  in  the  corner



leaving Navarro in trouble. A shot to the face gives Navarro
two and we hit the chinlock. That’s broken up and Deaner grabs
an  airplane  spin  into  a  TKO  for  two.  With  nothing  else
working, Navarro whips out a chain and knocks Deaner cold for
the pin at 3:56.

Rating: C. For the life of me I do not get the appeal of
Deaner. The people’s choice deal is fine enough for someone
but could they use it on someone a bit more interesting?
Navarro is in a better place at the moment and he’ll be fine
in Ultimate X, but right now his bigger appeal is that he’s
not Cody Deaner.

Post break Navarro is very fired up about his win and is ready
to be X-Division Champion.

We look at Maggie Lee beating Savannah Evans on Xplosion,
albeit with some help from the Personal Concierge.

Lee thinks there is a lot going on at the moment but she isn’t
changing for anyone.

The Personal Concierge is here with Maggie Lee, who is an
official project of Elegance. Therefore, tonight she has a
special partner.

Maggie Lee/Heather By Elegance vs. Gigi Dolin/Tatum Paxley

Dolin rolls Lee up to start and gets dropkicked against the
ropes for two. Lee fights back but Heather isn’t interested in
a tag. Some double teaming has Lee in trouble so the Concierge
offers a distraction, allowing an assisted hot shot to drop
Dolin for two. A few running shots in the corner get two and
Heather chokes away for another near fall. Dolin fights up and
brings Paxley back in to clean house. Everything breaks down
and the Cemetery Driver finishes Heather at 4:42.

Rating: C. As usual, the Knockouts Title division is rather
good  but  the  Knockouts  tag  division  just  comes  and  goes



without getting much of anywhere. That’s what we had here as
neither the action nor the story are very interesting. The
division hasn’t been very interesting in a long time now and
this  was  another  example  of  a  match  where  nothing  really
changed.

Post  break  Heather  is  panicking  so  here  are  Meta  Four,
Spitfire and Gigi Dolin/Tatum Paxley. They all want a title
shot, so Heather snaps and says yes to all of them.

We get a special look at the Unbreakable triple threat from
2005. To be fair, it’s so fondly remembered for a reason. We
see the last few minutes of the match as well.

AJ Francis is ready to win the International Title.

Joe Hendry and Masha Slamovich are ready for Unbreakable.

Dani Luna vs. Jakara Jackson

Jody Threat and Lash Legend are here too. They fight over a
lockup to start with Luna powering out of a headlock and
shouldering her down. Legend gets in a cheap shot and that’s
good for a quick ejection. Back in and Jackson’s chinlock
doesn’t last long as Luna powers her down, setting up the
clothesline comeback. A Blue Thunder Bomb gives Luna two and
Jackson’s tornado DDT gets the same. Luna grabs a quick Luna
Landing for the pin at 7:05.

Rating: C. Another match without much to see here and that’s
part of the problem with Spitfire. There’s nothing to them
that really makes them feel interesting and that has been the
case for a long time now. They just don’t do anything that
makes them stand out and having them beat guest stars from NXT
isn’t changing that reality.

Here is Elijah for a song. Elijah sings about how we walk this
way in TNA and how he wants some barbecue after the show. Then
he  switches  to  talking  and  issues  an  open  challenge  for



Rebellion. My goodness I am sick of open challenges.

Unbreakable rundown.

Ethan page is ready to win the TNA Title at Rebellion because
Joe Hendry is banged up and he’s better than Frankie Kazarian.

Leon Slater vs. Brian Myers

Slater starts fast but gets punched in the face to knock him
into the corner. A bouncing kick to the face knocks Myers to
the floor but it’s too early for the big dive over the post.
Instead Myers sends him into the post and we take a break.
Back with Myers taking him down again and grabbing a chinlock.

That’s broken up in a hurry and Slater hits a running boot to
the face, followed by the Crossover for two. Myers charges
into another boot to the face of two but he’s right back with
an implant DDT. Slater is back up to send Myers outside for
the big running flip dive. That’s too much for Myers so he
loads up the System ring, which is taken away, allowing him to
hit Slater low. The Roster Cut gives Myers the pin at 11:38.

Rating: C+. Slater continues to be in that weird place where
he needs to win something already or all of his athleticism
and skills won’t matter very much. If he can’t beat Myers,
whose job is pretty much to boost up bigger names, who is he
supposed to beat? I’m not sure I get this one as it’s not like
anything was on the line, so why not let Slater get a win?

One more Unbreakable rundown wraps us up.

Overall Rating: C+. The show was ok enough and did a decent
job of hyping up Unbreakable, but nothing right now is really
grabbing me. Maybe that’s because Rebellion is just over a
week  away  and  that’s  the  really  big  show,  but  there  is
something missing from the last few weeks in TNA. They’re
going to need to fix that for their big events, as this was
just slightly above a middle of the road show.



Results
Laredo b. Jason Hotch – Super Spanish Fly
Xia Brookside b. Jazmyn Nyx – Small package
KC Navarro b. Cody Deaner – Chain to the head
Gigi Dolin/Tatum Paxley b. Maggie Lee/Heather By Elegance –
Cemetery Driver to Heather
Dani Luna b. Jakara Jackson – Luna Landing
Brian Myers b. Leon Slater – Roster Cut

 

 

Remember to follow me on Twitter @kbreviews and head over to
my Amazon author page with 30 different cheap wrestling books
at:

http://www.amazon.com/Thomas-Hall/e/B00E6282W6

 

Impact Wrestling – April 10,
2025: They’re In A Hurry
Impact Wrestling
Date: April 10, 2025
Location: St. Joseph Civic Arena, St. Joseph, Missouri
Commentators: Tom Hannifan, Matthew Rehwoldt

We are a week away from Unbreakable and that means it is time
to  start  getting  ready  to  set  up  the  International  Title
match. That means some triple threat matches, but other than
that, we need some more matches set up. That’s on top of
setting up Rebellion, which is coming up next month. Let’s get
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to it.

Here are last week’s results if you need a recap.

Opening recap.

Opening sequence.

Here is Ethan Page to get things going. He is surprised to be
back but doesn’t care about the hillbillies here in the crowd.
At Rebellion, it is time for him to FINALLY become the World
Champion.  He’s  already  beaten  Joe  Hendry  and  he’ll  do  it
again. Cue Frankie Kazarian to interrupt but the fans tell
them that they BOTH suck. Kazarian finds him arrogant and self
centered and that’s something he can’t stand. The reality is
that Kazarian earned his shot while Page just sucked up to
Santino Marella. Cue Santino to say Hendry will be out here to
address his status for Rebellion later tonight. That needed an
announcement?

Steve Maclin is ready to deal with the System on the way to
the International Title. Eric Young and the Northern Armory
comes in to say they’ve got Maclin’s back but he wants nothing
to do with them.

Mustafa Ali vs. Ace Austin

The Great Hands and Tasha Steelz are here with Ali. An early
distraction lets Ali get in an early cheap shot, setting up
the rolling neckbreaker for two. Austin is back up with a
faceplant for two and Ali is sent outside, where a big dive
takes out all of the villains. Ali isn’t having this and
chairs him down for the DQ at 3:41.

Rating: C. They didn’t have time to do anything here as this
was  more  about  Ali  snapping  and  getting  violent  than  the
match. Ali and Mike Santana are on their way to a big showdown
sooner than later and that should be a heck of a fight. Austin
doesn’t lose anything by getting taken down here so this could

https://kbwrestlingreviews.com/2025/04/06/impact-wrestling-april-3-2025-there-are-people-here/


have been a lot worse.

Post match Ali loads up the chair but Mike Santana makes the
save.

Post break Ali and company get to the car, where Santana is
behind the wheel. Everyone but John Skyler get out as Santana
drives away.

Moose vs. Cody Deaner

Non-title and JDC and Brian Myers are here with Moose. Hold on
though as JDC offers Deaner a spot as a young boy in the
System. It’s not like he’s winning matches so his children
could probably use the security. Deaner puts it up to the
people, who want him to fight. The other option is to him to
win the X-Division Title, so Moose makes him an offer: if
Deaner can last two minutes with Moose, he can have a title
shot. We get a two minute clock and we’re on, with Moose
planting him down. A Last Ride gets two, with Moose pulling
him up. The spear misses though and Deaner runs away, setting
up a dropkick to send Moose outside as time expires at 2:00.

The title match is now.

X-Division Title: Moose vs. Cody Deaner

Moose is defending and hits a spear to retain at 28 seconds.

Post match the beatdown is on but the Rascalz run in for the
save.

Rascalz vs. The System

The Rascalz send Myers outside and stomp JDC down in the
corner, setting up a Bronco Buster. Myers comes in to take
over on Miguel and we hit the chinlock. JDC hits a hard
clothesline for two and the front facelock keeps Miguel in
trouble. That doesn’t last long and it’s back to Wentz to
clean house. A cartwheel kick hits Myers and a dive takes him



out  on  the  floor.  Everything  breaks  down  and  Myers  gets
suplexes back in, only for JDC to sweep/hold the leg to give
Myers the pin at 6:07.

Rating: C. This was a fast enough paced match with the System
getting to cheat to win in the end. That is what they are best
known for doing and having them steal a win is a good way to
go. The Rascalz can get some revenge later, as they aren’t
likely to be happy with losing like this.

International Title Tournament First Round: AJ Francis vs.
Mance Warner vs. Sami Callihan

Callihan busts out a turnbuckle hook and threatens Warner to
start but Francis takes both of them down. The Down Payment is
broken up though and an unpleasant alliance sends Francis
outside.  Callihan  uses  a  poster  to  cut  Warner’s  hand  but
Francis won’t let him do it to Warner’s eye. Francis is taken
down as well so Warner grabs a chair, only to lose a duel.
Steph de Lander grabs Callihan’s foot, allowing Warner to
chair him down. Callihan goes for Warner’s eye but Francis
spears him down for the pin at 7:52.

Rating: C+. Francis winning is a good way to go, as Callihan
vs.  Warner  can  likely  be  a  big  grudge  match,  either  at
Unbreakable or Rebellion. If nothing else, Francis getting to
brag about even getting close to another title is a good thing
to see and suits him well. Francis is getting better at being
the big monster wrestler and it’s working well.

Post break Callihan wants a Barbed Wire Massacre with Warner
and the match is set for Rebellion.

Leon Slater vs. Ryan Nemeth

Slater chops away to start and knocks him to the floor but
Nemeth gets in a cheap shot on the way back in. Nemeth stomps
away and mocks the Hardys’ middle rope elbow. A Twist Of Fate
attempt is broken up and Slater hits a handspring back elbow



for  two.  Slater  hits  a  619  on  the  floor,  followed  by  a
slingshot dive. Nemeth grabs a chair but the Hardys come in to
take it away. Slater is back with a kick to the face into a
Twist Of Fate, setting up the Swanton 450 for the pin at 5:54.

Rating: C. Even though it’s over Nemeth, it’s nice to see
Slater getting a win for a change. He puts over just about
everyone he faces so having him win something is a necessary
move. I’m not sure if this is going to lead somewhere else for
him, but it’s certainly better than yet another loss.

We take a look at the Unbreakable three way from 2005 with AJ
Styles beating Christopher Daniels and Samoa Joe in still
possibly the best match in company history.

Mike Santana has kidnapped John Skyler and threatens him with
violence while suggesting that Mustafa Ali will leave him.
Santana teases hitting him with a shovel but pulls up.

Eddie Edwards vs. Steve Maclin

Maclin starts fast and fires off clotheslines in the corner.
They head outside where Maclin keeps up the beating but Alisha
Edwards offers a distraction. Back in and Eddie hammers away
as we take an early break. We come back with Maclin fighting
out of a chinlock and being put in an armbar.

That’s broken up and so is the Backpack Stunner, with Maclin
hitting  an  Angle  Slam  for  two.  Alisha  offers  another
distraction though and Eddie runs Maclin over. Maclin catches
him on top though and a super Angle Slam connects. Cue the
System so Eric Young and the Northern Armory come down to
cancel them out. The distraction lets Eddie get in a shot with
the System ring and the Boston Knee Party finishes at 8:04.

Rating: C+. This was basically a preview of their match in the
Unbreakable tournament which doesn’t do either of them a ton
of  favors.  The  System  gets  to  continue  their  hot  streak
tonight and that’s about the extent of the whole thing. Maclin



and Young might need each other, meaning their story gets to
continue for reasons I do not quite fathom.

Here is Joe Hendry who says he has a bad rotator cuff injury.
If  you  can’t  defend  the  title,  you  shouldn’t  be  champion
so…..he’s  defending  the  title  at  Rebellion.  Cue  Frankie
Kazarian to say he’ll win the title because Hendry is stupid
enough to care about what the fans think. He could beat Hendry
right now, which is fine with Hendry, because there will be a
tag  match  at  Rebellion:  Kazarian/Tessa  Blanchard  vs.
Hendry/Masha  Slamovich.

Overall Rating: C. This was a show designed to build up next
week’s Unbreakable as fast as possible. That worked in theory,
but Unbreakable isn’t looking like the most thrilling show.
It’s nice to have a card together though,, even if it’s just a
big preview for Rebellion. Overall, not their strongest show
as the wrestling was just ok for the most part and Unbreakable
isn’t looking like that great of a show.

Results
Ace Austin b. Mustafa Ali via DQ when Ali used a chair
Moose vs. Cody Deaner went to a time limit draw
Moose b. Cody Deaner – Spear
The System b. Rascalz – Splash to Wentz
AJ  Francis  b.  Sami  Callihan  and  Mance  Warner  –  Spear  to
Callihan
Eddie Edwards b. Steve Maclin – Boston Knee Party

 

 

Remember to follow me on Twitter @kbreviews and head over to
my Amazon author page with 30 different cheap wrestling books
at:

http://www.amazon.com/Thomas-Hall/e/B00E6282W6
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Impact Wrestling – April 3,
2025: There Are People Here
Impact Wrestling
Date: April 3, 2025
Location: St. Joseph Civic Auditorium, St. Joseph, Missouri
Commentators: Tom Hannifan, Matthew Rehwoldt

We’re less than two weeks away from Unbreakable and the show
is going to need a card. There are a few matches you can
probably guess from here but there isn’t much that is actually
ready for the show. Hopefully we get some build towards the
event this week because there is work to do. Let’s get to it.

Here are last week’s results if you need a recap.

Opening recap.

Opening sequence.

Frankie Kazarian vs. Elijah

Joe Hendry is on commentary. Kazarian slugs away to start but
Elijah is right back up with a quick Old School. Elijah takes
it to the floor where he gets sent into the post, allowing
Kazarian to go after Hendry. That results in an accidental
collision with Elijah and Kazarian rolls him up for the pin at
2:16.

Post match Hendry and Kazarian get in a brawl with security
breaking it up. Hendry comes up favoring his shoulder.
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Post break, Hendry’s shoulder is examined and it’s not clear
how bad things are right now.

We see a digital exclusive of Eddie Edwards yelling at and
walking out on the System.

Here is Edwards for a chat but the fans don’t want him to
talk.  Last  week,  he  gave  the  System  an  ultimatum:  either
you’re on board with his vision or you’re out of the team. Cue
the System to interrupt, with JDC saying he’s in with Eddie.
Brian Myers and Alisha Edwards are in too (one of them kisses
Eddie) and that leaves Moose.

Eddie asks if he’s in or out….but Cody Deaner interrupts.
Deaner was waiting to see someone fired from the System and
didn’t hear an answer from Moose. Deaner thinks Moose should
listen to the people, who think he should leave. Moose says
the people are right and decks Deaner before reaffirming his
allegiance to the team. Normally I would ask what the point of
that  segment  was  but  anything  involving  Deaner  taking  a
beating works for me.

Masha Slamovich, Xia Brookside and Lei Ying Lee are ready for
their six woman tag later. They find it interesting that Tessa
Blanchard couldn’t find any friends in TNA and had to go to
NXT. Tonight, they’ll send her new friends back where they
belong.

Santino  Marella  comes  up  to  the  System  in  the  back  and
announces  that  Moose’s  first  competitor  in  Ultimate  X  at
Rebellion will be Leon Slater. Matt Cardona is announced in
the graphic for the match and Marella says the System will all
have matches next week.

Spitfire vs. Meta Four

Arianna Grace is on commentary and Luna starts with Jakara
Jackson. They fight over wrist control to start until Jackson
grabs a wristdrag out of the corner. Threat comes in for a



basement clothesline and it’s off to Lash Legend (the tall
powerhouse) vs. Luna. Legend runs into a boot but manages to
faceplant Luna and Threat at the same time in a nice display.

Threat’s  middle  rope  crossbody  gets  two  but  it’s  back  to
Jackson, who is quickly taken into the wrong corner. That’s
broken up and Legend comes in to ram Luna’s head into the mat,
setting up a drop toehold into the corner. Luna kicks her way
to freedom though and it’s back to Threat for some corner
clotheslines.

Everything breaks down and Threat hits a delayed Jackhammer
for two on Jackson. Legend breaks it up and helps Jackson take
Luna out with a dive to the floor. Threat fights both of them
off and Legend decks Jackson by mistake. That doesn’t last
long though as Jackson is back up for a cutter to go with
Legend’s wheelbarrow faceplant (MKO) to pin Threat at 9:31.

Rating: C+. I’m not sure how they’ll get there but Meta Four
is being built up for a Knockouts Tag Team Title shot. That is
something that could go a long way for them, as the team needs
to win something sooner or later. At the same time, Spitfire
seems to be on the down swing, which is not the biggest
surprise as I never quite got their appeal in the first place.

Mike Santana arrives with a friend named Derek, who he leaves
with Santino Marella. There is no way this will end well.

Here are the Hardys for a chat. They talk about how they have
seen the real Nic Nemeth, who left a scar on Matt’s nose. That
scare means Matt is still BROKEN and it is time to DELETE the
Nemeths. Jeff has heard that the Nemeths are comedians and
their greatest joke ever is that they are going to take the
Tag Team Titles. Cue the Great Hands to say it’s not 1999
anymore because it is 2025 and the Hardys aren’t so good
anymore. The Hands want the titles so here is Santino Marella
to make the match, albeit non-title.

Hardys vs. Great Hands



Non-title and Tasha Steelz is on commentary as Matt shoves
Hotch down to start. Some cranking on the arm has Hotch in
more trouble and it’s already off to Jeff. A basement dropkick
to the back and the legdrop between the legs has Hotch in more
trouble as it’s back to Matt.

Some double teaming doesn’t last long and Jeff comes back in,
only to get crotched on top to break up the Whisper In The
Wind. The chinlock goes on but Jeff fights up and hits a
Whisper In The Wind to both Hands. It’s back to Matt to clean
house and Poetry In Motion sets up the Side Effect for two on
Skyler. The Plot Twist into the Swanton finishes Skyler at
6:16.

Rating: C. This was short and to the point with the Hardys
getting a win over a team with a bit of a name. It’s not a bad
way to go as the Hands aren’t worth much but it let the fans
see the Hardys in action. Like them or not, they’re some of
the biggest names TNA has to offer so letting them win a quick
match makes sense.

Leon Slater and Ryan Nemeth get in a fight in the back.

Joe Hendry has a rotator cuff sprain and it isn’t clear how
long he might be out.

Here are Steph de Lander and Mance Warner for a chat. They
brag about their success and promise that no one is tougher or
meaner  than  them.  Kissing  ensues  but  Santino  Marella
interrupts.  Marella  says  they  aren’t  the  Digital  Media
Champion  anymore,  so  the  title  is  retired.  Therefore,  at
Unbreakable,  there  will  be  a  tournament  for  the  TNA
International Title. In a tribute to the famous three way at
the original Unbreakable, every match in this tournament will
be a three way. Cue Sami Callihan to jump Warner and throw him
off the stage. Makes sense and gets the title away from de
Lander.

Mustafa Ali’s cabinet kidnaps Mike Santana’s friend Derek and



throw him in the trunk of a car (where a camera is waiting).
Later, Derek is sat in a chair for a face to face meeting with
Mustafa Ali. He congratulates Derek on his sobriety but brings
up Derek causing an accident that injured a young girl. Ali
has him taken away. That intensified quickly.

The Personal Concierge says Ash By Elegance is on a needed
vacation but the team has their eye on someone named Maggie
Lee. She needs some guidance though, like say from Heather By
Elegance.

Santino Marella (he’s busy tonight) draws the first names for
the International Title tournament: Eddie Edwards, Ace Austin
and Steve Maclin

El Hijo del Vikingo is back at Rebellion in Ultimate X.

Tessa  Blanchard/Fatal  Influence  vs.  Lei  Ying  Lee/Masha
Slamovich/Xia Brookside

Fallon  Henley  is  here  with  the  villains.  Slamovich  takes
Blanchard down to start and hammers away before knocking her
outside. Everything breaks down and the dives connect to drop
the villains as we take a break. Back with Ying working on
Jacy Jayne’s arm before raining down some right hands in the
corner. Jayne slips out of a fireman’s carry though and sends
Ying into the corner to start choking away.

Ying  breaks  away  and  hands  it  off  to  Brookside,  who
headscissors  Jazmyn  Nyx  without  much  trouble.  Rosemary  is
watching from the crowd as Brookside hits Broken Wings and a
DDT for two on Nyx. Back up and Nyx sends her to the floor for
a cheap shot from Jayne, who comes in for a Cannonball in the
corner. The chinlock is quickly reversed into a monkey flip
and Slamovich comes in to clean house. Everything breaks down
and Slamovich’s piledriver is broken up, allowing Blanchard to
give her the Buzzsaw DDT for the pin at 12:06.

Rating:  B-.  This  was  another  win  for  Blanchard  as  she



continues to set up the big showdown with Slamovich down the
line. That very well could headline Rebellion, which would be
a risky yet logical way to go. The other women were just kind
of there, but I do like bringing in the women from NXT, if
nothing else for the sake of keeping things a bit different.

Santino Marella draws another tournament match: Sami Callihan
vs. Eric Young vs. JDC.

Mike Santana finds Derek and wants revenge.

One more tournament match: Zachary Wentz vs. Mance Warner vs.
AJ Francis. Sami Callihan comes in and says he wants Warner so
Santino Marella makes it happen.

Here is Frankie Kazarian for a chat. Kazarian brings up Joe
Hendry’s injury and is sorry…that it didn’t happen sooner.
However, he has a better announcement: he is cashing in his
title shot at Rebellion. The lights go out though and NXT’s
Ethan Page makes a surprise return.

Page: “This place has changed a lot since I was here. There
are actually people in the building!” Page likes the idea of
Kazarian cashing in on an injured Hendry, but brings up an
idea he threw to Santino Marella. The thing is Page is already
getting  a  World  Title  shot  at  Rebellion,  so  Kazarian
charges…right into a kick to the head. Page poses to end the
show.

Overall Rating: C+. This wasn’t the most thrilling show but
they did a nice job setting up their upcoming big events. The
announcement of the new championship was fun and they set up
either a singles match or a triple threat for the Rebellion
main event. That’s something TNA needed to do, though I could
have gone with some better action on the way there.

Results
Frankie Kazarian b. Elijah – Rollup
Meta Four b. Spitfire – MKO to Threat



Hardys b. Great Hands – Swanton to Skyler
Tessa  Blanchard/Fatal  Influence  b.  Lei  Ying  Lee/Masha
Slamovich/Xia  Brookside  –  Buzzsaw  DDT  to  Slamovich

 

 

Remember to follow me on Twitter @kbreviews and head over to
my Amazon author page with 30 different cheap wrestling books
at:

http://www.amazon.com/Thomas-Hall/e/B00E6282W6

 

Impact Wrestling – March 27,
2025: He Keeps Showing Off
Impact Wrestling
Date: March 27, 2025
Location: El Paso County Coliseum, El Paso, Texas
Commentators: Matthew Rehwoldt, Tom Hannifan

We are coming up on Unbreakable and that show has some open
spots on the card. World Champion Joe Hendry doesn’t seem to
have an obvious challenger for the title, with Elijah being
one of the only people in his orbit at the moment. Other than
that, we seem to be on the way to a Hardys vs. Nemeths
showdown. Let’s get to it.

Here are last week’s results if you need a recap.

Opening recap.
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Tatum  Paxley/Gigi  Dolin  vs.  Ash  By  Elegance/Heather  By
Elegance

Non-title and the Personal Concierge is here with By Elegance.
Dolin takes Ash down without much trouble to start and it’s
Paxley coming in for something like a Dream Sequence. Meta
Four  is  watching  from  behind  as  Paxley  gets  the  reverse
surfboard  on  Heather.  The  Concierge  breaks  up  a  dropkick
though and Ash stomps away, both on the ropes and in the
corner. That’s broken up and Paxley comes back in to clean
house. The Concierge shoves Paxley off the top though and
Rarefied Air finishes at 4:58.

Rating: C. This didn’t have much time to go anywhere and it
didn’t exactly make Paxley and Dolin feel like the biggest
team. By Elegance did need a win though as they aren’t the
most established team in the world. Meta Four might be the
ones to get the titles from them, as some titles have to cross
over to another promotion at some point.

Post match, By Elegance’s cake is brought out but a double
noggin knocker lets Dolin and Paxley send Ash into it.

Leon Slater promises a fight with Nic Nemeth tonight.

Ash By Elegance panics over the cake.

First Class/Frankie Kazarian vs. Aztec Warriors/Chavo Guerrero

Chavo and Kazarian start things off with Chavo grabbing a
headscissors. Navarro comes in and gets dropkicked down before
it’s off to Laredo Kid for an even harder dropkick. We take a
break and come back with Octagon Jr. kicking Navarro down,
only  to  be  sent  outside.  Navarro’s  big  running  flip  dive
connects and it’s Francis coming in for a change.

Octagon’s forearms don’t do much good as Francis crushes him
in the corner and bends the neck around the rope. Francis
plants both Warriors with the World’s Strongest Wasteland and



it’s Navarro coming back in for a chinlock on Octagon. That’s
broken up as well and it’s back to Laredo to pick up the pace.
The real hot tag brings in Chavo to clean house and we get
Four Amigos before Francis gets the traditional Three. The
Warriors hit nice dives to the floor and Chavo adds a Gory
Bomb into the frog splash to pin Navarro at 15:08.

Rating:  B-.  Chavo  looked  a  good  bit  better  than  I  was
expecting here and he more than held his own rather than just
being there as the hometown star. The Warriors are the latest
lucha tag team and that’s not a bad way for them to be used.
I’m not sure what kind of a future it has, but this was a good
showing from everyone. That being said, Kazarian being in
there was kind of a weird call as he should be near the World
Title sooner than later.

Rosemary is all evil and wants Xia Brookside to be evil too. I
think.

Santino Marella has a sitdown with Mance Warner, with Steph de
Lander,  and  Sami  Callihan.  They  argue  over  their  recent
issues, with Callihan saying Marella is going to have to fire
one of them. Callihan insults Steph, who throws a drink in his
face, which is a bit more impactful than you might expect.

Jacy Jayne vs. Masha Slamovich

Non-title. They fight over a lockup and go against the ropes
to start until Jayne pulls her down by the hair. Back up and
Slamovich sends her to the floor for a corkscrew dive. They
get back in but Jayne is smart enough to roll away from
something off the top. Jayne knocks her down back inside and
hammers away in the corner, setting up a running shot for two.

A knee to the face and some right hands have Slamovich down
again and we hit the reverse chinlock. That’s broken up and
Slamovich hits a rolling kick to the head but Jayne knees her
down for two more. More kicks to the head send Slamovich
outside, where she drops Jayne face first onto the apron. Back



in and Jayne superkicks her into a running neckbreaker, only
for Slamovich to grab the Snowplow for the pin at 8:43.

Rating: B-. Jayne was trying here and those kicks got her
further along than I was expecting. Slamovich certainly didn’t
squash her, but there wasn’t much doubt about this one. Tessa
Blanchard is waiting for Slamovich and that is going to be a
heck of a showdown for the title when we get there.

Post match Tessa Blanchard runs in and beats Slamovich down.
Xia Brookside and Lei Ying Lee make the save.

Video on Mike Santana vs. Mustafa Ali, with Ali cheating to
escape multiple times.

Eric Young vs. Ace Austin

The Northern Armory is here with Young. An early arm crank has
Austin down so Young turns his back and the Armory comes in.
That’s broken up so Austin takes Young down and kicks him in
the head. They strike it out until Young grabs a spinebuster
for two. The neck crank goes on but Austin fights up and hits
a Russian legsweep.

A springboard spinning kick to the face gives Austin two but
Young knocks him off the top. The top rope elbow gives Young
two but Austin is right back up. The Fold is loaded up, only
for Austin to have to go after the Armory. Young uses the
distraction to grab a piledriver for the pin at 7:12.

Rating: C+. Nice enough match here with Austin getting in some
offense before the numbers game got the best of him. Austin is
going to need some help if the feud continues and the Rascalz
would seem to be a good choice for the spot. Young winning
again  isn’t  a  surprise,  but  hopefully  he  doesn’t  go  much
further up the card.

Here is Joe Hendry for a chat. Hendry is glad to be back in
Texas and now he’s willing to defend the title against anyone



from any company. Cue Elijah, who makes it clear that he is
not the next challenger. Actually he’s here for a song, which
is about how the two of them are friends. Cue Frankie Kazarian
with his own (bass) guitar, saying it’s time for his own
concert. We get a few notes but the fans think he sucks.
Kazarian’s song is about how much he hates El Paso so Hendry
issues some threats of violence. That’s enough for Kazarian to
leave, complete with the Goodbye Song.

Nic Nemeth vs. Leon Slater

Ryan Nemeth is here with his brother. Nic wastes no time in
wrestling him down and getting in a little hip gyration. Back
up and Slater knocks him down, which earns an eye rake over
the ropes. A handspring elbow sends Nic outside, setting up
the big running flip dive as we take a break. Back with Nic
raking the eyes and grabbing a chinlock. That’s broken up and
Slater hits a running boot to the face into a suplex for two.

Back up and Slater slams him down for two but the Fameasser
gives Nic the same. Nic’s sleeper is broken up so he takes
Slater  up  top.  Slater  knocks  him  away  but  gets  crotched,
setting up a superplex to bring Slater crashing down. A quick
Twist Of Slate looks to set up the Swanton 450 but Nic blocks
it and gets two off a rollup. The Danger Zone is blocked as
well but Ryan grabs Slater’s foot. A superkick into the Danger
Zone finishes Slater at 15:06.

Rating: B-. Another solid performance from Slater here as he
is getting more and more established in the main event scene.
He’s not all the way ready for that kind of a spot yet, but
he’s also managing to hang in there against bigger and more
experienced opponents. Losing to Nic isn’t a big shot against
him and they had a good match on the way there.

Post match the Nemeths go after Slater but the Hardys return
for the save. Matt issues the challenge for Rebellion to end
the show.



Overall Rating: B-. I’m not sure what to think of this one,
but it did keep me invested for the most part. You can see
things  coming  together  for  Unbreakable  and  probably  even
Rebellion, so at least the things are going in the right
direction. Other than that, we had some nice enough matches,
with Slater again doing well for himself in a big spot.

Results
Ash By Elegance/Heather By Elegance b. Gigi Dolin/Tatum Paxley
– Rarefied Air to Paxley
Aztec Warriors/Chavo Guerrero b. First Class/Frankie Kazarian
– Frog splash to Navarro
Masha Slamovich b. Jacy Jayne – Snowplow
Eric Young b. Ace Austin – Piledriver
Nic Nemeth b. Leon Slater – Danger Zone

 

 

Remember to follow me on Twitter @kbreviews and head over to
my Amazon author page with 30 different cheap wrestling books
at:

http://www.amazon.com/Thomas-Hall/e/B00E6282W6

 

Impact Wrestling – March 20,
2025: Filler Week
Impact Wrestling
Date: March 20, 2025
Location: El Paso County Coliseum, El Paso, Texas

http://www.amazon.com/Thomas-Hall/e/B00E6282W6
https://kbwrestlingreviews.com/2025/03/23/impact-wrestling-march-20-2025-filler-week/
https://kbwrestlingreviews.com/2025/03/23/impact-wrestling-march-20-2025-filler-week/


Commentators: Matthew Rehwoldt, Tom Hannifan

We’re done with Sacrifice and on the way to Unbreakable, with
the biggest story coming out of last week seeing Nic Nemeth
turning evil and attacking Matt Hardy. That should be enough
to get the Nemeths a Tag Team Title shot, but Joe Hendry is
going to need a new #1 contender for his World Title as well.
Let’s get to it.

Here is Sacrifice if you need a recap.

Long Sacrifice recap.

Opening sequence.

Here is Masha Slamovich to say Cora Jade gave her a good fight
but she retained the title at Sacrifice. Now she is here to
prove that she is the best champion in all of wrestling so she
issues a challenge…and here is Tessa Blanchard. Beating Jade
doesn’t mean anything and now it’s time for Blanchard to get
her title back. Cue NXT’s Jacy Jayne to attack Slamovich from
behind. Santino Marella comes in and makes Jayne vs. Slamovich
for next week, with Blanchard banned from ringside.

Post break, Marella yells at Arianna Grace for letting that
happened. There is another surprise planned for later.

Northern Armory vs. Rascalz

Eric Young is here with the Armory and joins commentary. Wentz
starts fast by crossbodying Icarus for two but Williams comes
in for a cheap shot to take over. The Armory takes turns
working on the arm but Wentz is back up with a springboard
knee to the face. Everything breaks down and Icarus pulls
Wentz to the floor. Back in and a superkick sets up Feed Them
To The Lions for the pin on Williams at 4:51.

Rating:  C.  Short  and  to  the  point  here  with  the  Rascalz
continuing their rise back up the ranks. At the same time, the
Armory stuff doesn’t feel overly important. The team shouldn’t
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be winning everything, but it feels like they almost never win
and that’s going to be a problem if they’re supposed to be
anything more than the lowest of lackeys.

Post match Young comes in but Ace Austin runs in with a chair
for the save.

Xia Brookside’s eyes are ok after being misted last week but
she’s tired of fighting fairly and getting attacked. Rosemary
pops up on screen and taunts her for being held back by her
morals. She’ll have a surprise for Brookside tonight, with a
tag match being teased. Please tell me that this isn’t going
to  turn  into  Brookside  going  evil  because  of  the  mist.
Anything but that.

It’s  time  for  the  First  Class  Penthouse  with  First  Class
mocking the city, only to be interrupted by their guest, and
hometown boy, Chavo Guerrero Jr. They threaten Chavo for being
disrespectful and say if they wanted the second best Guerrero,
they would have called Dominik. Chavo suggests that Dominik
might not be an actual Guerrero but here is Frankie Kazarian
to interrupt. Kazarian hasn’t forgiven Chavo for costing him
the Tag Team Titles (in 2012) but here are the Aztec Warriors
so a six man tag can be made next week. Yeah it’s Chavo but
the fans went nuts for him so it makes enough sense.

Mike Santana vs. Mustafa Ali

The Cabinet is barred from ringside. Santana wastes no time in
jumping Ali and sending him outside for a dive. Ali is sent
over the timekeeper’s table and the beating continues on the
floor. They go inside for the opening bell and Ali goes after
Santana’s banged up arm. The rolling neckbreaker gives Ali two
and we hit the armbar. Back up and Santana is fine enough to
hit the rolling cutter but the threat of a frog splash sends
Ali outside…and he takes the countout at 4:09.

Rating: C+. This wasn’t the big ending in the story but rather
the next step as we get closer to a blowoff. That should make



for a good moment as they are setting things up for the
showdown, likely at Unbreakable. They’re making the fans want
to see Santana give Ali what is coming to him and that should
be a nice moment, assuming that is where they go.

Post break, Ali says he didn’t run from Santana but rather
conquered him. This is done and Ali and the Cabinet drive off.

Here  is  Ryan  Nemeth  to  explain  his  brother’s  actions  at
Sacrifice. Ryan says HIS BIG BROTHER finally did the right
thing at Sacrifice by sacrificing all of their love for the
love of his own brother. Cue Nic, who says the Hardys aren’t
coming. Nic takes credit for TNA’s momentum over the last
year, but then the Hardys tried to come in and take the credit
for themselves.

They are the greatest brothers in wrestling history but here
is  Leon  Slater  to  say  he  isn’t  going  to  listen  to  this
bollocks (Nic: “I don’t know what that means.”). Slater says
Nic can’t steal the show because Slater has already stolen it.
Ryan issues the challenge for next week but Slater gets in
now, only to be superkicked down. I’m assuming this is to set
up a title match at Unbreakable and….that’s only going to be
so interesting.

Rosemary/Savannah Evans vs. Xia Brookside/Lei Ying Lee

Rosemary sticks out her jaw to Brookside to start but hands it
off to Evans before anything can happen. That’s fine with
Brookside, who knocks her into the corner before getting to
beat up Rosemary for a change. Broken Wings connect but it’s
already back to Evans for a chokebomb on Lee. The Samoan drop
gets two on Lee, who kicks Rosemary down and makes the tag
without  much  trouble.  Everything  breaks  down  and  Rosemary
mists Evans by mistake. Lee is back in for something like a
TKO into Thunderstruck to pin Evans at 6:02.

Rating: C. Rosemary continues to get in trouble with the mist,
which  hopefully  doesn’t  have  any  special  powers  attached.



There wasn’t much to the match but somehow it’s the longest of
the show thus far. Brookside is still someone who feels like
she is just floating around without much to do, though she
also hasn’t shown that she is ready for some big step up
either.

The  Personal  Concierge,  in  a  neck  brace  to  make  it  even
better, brings out a cake for the champions’ celebration. By
Elegance comes out, seemingly rather pleased with their title
win. Apparently the cake costs $5000 and Ash needs a chance to
make her wish. Cue NXT’s Meta Four to say they want the titles
but here is Spitfire to say they have a guaranteed rematch.

Cue NXT’s Gigi Dolin and Tatum Paxley to say they want the
titles and the brawl is on. This brings out Santino Marella to
make Paxley/Dolin vs. By Elegance next week, with the other
teams banned from ringside. Meta Four beats up some security
and Marella is scared of Lash Legend. Arianna Grace comes in
to say Meta Four is indeed banned next week. That was quite
the unnecessary cameo.

Mance Warner vs. Magno

Warner runs him over and finishes with the running knee at
1:01.

Steve Maclin insists that he wants no part of Eric Young’s
Northern Armory.

System vs. Elijah/Joe Hendry

Alisha Edwards is here with the System. Hendry hammers Myers
to start and grabs a powerslam. Elijah comes in to work on the
arm and everything breaks down with the System quickly being
cleared out. We take a break and come back with Eddie being
knocked to the floor, where he sends Elijah hard into the
steps.

Myers’ chinlock doesn’t last long but Alisha is right there to



pull Elijah’s beard to keep him down. Elijah neckbreakers his
way to freedom though and it’s back to Hendry to clean house.
Everything breaks down and Elijah is knocked to the floor but
Hendry cuts off the Backpack Stunner. Elijah cuts off Eddie
and the Standing Ovation plants Myers for the pin at 11:08.

Rating: C. This was little more than a match to get the World
Champion on the show and it worked well enough. Hendry doesn’t
have a clear opponent at the moment and at least they didn’t
waste time in having him face someone in a big match here.
Elijah might be the next challenger and that’s only going to
be so interesting, assuming they even go in that direction.

Overall Rating: C. I wasn’t feeling this show for the most
part, as it was rather light on the in-ring action and never
felt like much happened. Maybe they needed a breather after
Sacrifice, but there is only so much time to get ready for
Unbreakable. You can see some of the card from here, but this
show didn’t exactly have me interested after Sacrifice.

Results
Rascalz  b.  Northern  Armory  –  Feed  Them  To  The  Lions  to
Williams
Mike Santana b. Mustafa Ali via countout
Rosemary/Savannah  Evans  b.  Xia  Brookside/Lei  Ying  Lee  –
Thunderstruck to Evans
Mance Warner b. Magno – Running knee
Elijah/Joe Hendry b. The System – Standing Ovation to Myers

 

 

Remember to follow me on Twitter @kbreviews and head over to
my Amazon author page with 30 different cheap wrestling books
at:

http://www.amazon.com/Thomas-Hall/e/B00E6282W6
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Impact Wrestling – March 13,
2025: This Is Looking Big
Impact Wrestling
Date: March 13, 2025
Location: Full Sail University, Winter Park, Florida
Commentators: Tom Hannifan, Matthew Rehwoldt

It’s the last show before Sacrifice and the show is mostly set
up.  There  is  still  the  chance  that  we  are  going  to  see
something new added, though there is only so much time left to
fill in. The big match at Sacrifice seems to be the big team
cage match so we’ll probably hear a lot about that here. Let’s
get to it.

Here are last week’s results if you need a recap.

Opening recap.

Eddie Edwards vs. Leon Slater

Alisha Edwards is here with Eddie and the winner’s team gets
the advantage in the cage match, which sounds a lot more like
Lethal Lockdown. Eddie jumps him to start but Slater hammers
away  in  the  corner.  A  running  hurricanrana  sends  Eddie
outside, where he avoids a dive and hits a big chop. Slater
uses the steps to snap off another hurricanrana but Eddie
snaps his throat across the top rope.

Eddie sends him hard into the steps and then sends the banged
up arm into the corner for two. The armbar doesn’t last long
so Eddie snaps off an overhead belly to belly for two more.
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Eddie cranks on the arm again and grabs another armbar, at
least until Slater kicks him in the face to escape. A high
crossbody gives Slater two but Eddie catches a flip with a
Blue Thunder Bomb for two. Slater kicks him down but misses
the Swanton 450. Eddie sends him into the post and adds the
Boston Knee Party for the win at 9:42.

Rating: C+. The villain winning this is the only thing that
makes sense and as good as Slater has been, there is nothing
wrong  with  him  losing  to  a  former  multiple  time  World
Champion. Eddie had to win to give his team the advantage so
they weren’t going in any weird direction here. The match was
fine enough, but the result making sense is what matters most.

Sami Callihan is ready to take out Mance Warner, who comes in
(with Steph de Lander) to say Sami doesn’t have the guts to
hit him now (which he isn’t allowed to do). Trash talking
ensues.

Wes Lee vs. Laredo Kid

Kid twists the arm to start and sends Lee outside, where a
baseball slide misses. Instead Kid is back up with an Asai
moonsault, followed by a crossbody for two back inside. Lee is
right back with a superkick and a bunch of stomping, setting
up a brainbuster for two. That lets Lee crank on the arm (it
must be required around here) until Lee is up for the slugout.
Kid knocks him down and hits a pair of moonsaults for two. A
hurricanrana gets the same so Lee belly to back suplexes him
into the Cardiac Kick for the pin at 7:19.

Rating: C+. Lee gets to win something around here over a
talented star, even if Kid has only done so much around here.
It helps that Lee is someone who has done enough around here
before so it isn’t the biggest stretch. Not a bad match at
all, but Kid losing time after time has taken away a lot of
his value.

Post match the Rascalz and Ace Austin come out to say they’re



coming for Wes Lee, Tyriek Igwe and Tyson DuPont.

By  Elegance  yells  at  Santino  Marella  over  how  they  were
treated  by  Spitfire.  Marella  gives  them  one  more  title
shot….but with the Personal Concierge wrestling as well, to
make it a handicap match. The Concierge panicking is rather
amusing.

Rosemary vs. Xia Brookside

Brookside strikes away to start but gets taken down with a
choke, allowing Rosemary to hammer away (and scream a lot).
The chinlock is broken up but Rosemary is right back with the
Upside Down. Rosemary pulls out a chain but Brookside takes it
away, only to get misted for the DQ at 5:25.

Rating: C. This didn’t have the time to go very far and I’m a
bit confused about what it is supposed to do. Rosemary was
being hyped up as wanting to get back into the Knockouts Title
scene but she just attacked Brookside when she was already
winning a match. Odds are this gets a rematch, and I could go
with either of these two moving up the standings a bit.

Steve Maclin is writing in a notebook and drinking when Eric
Young shows up to drink with him. Maclin doesn’t want to hear
from him and leaves.

JDC vs. Cody Deaner

Deaner talks about how he didn’t think he would be here just a
year ago but now he is letting the fans decide for him and
that has changed his life. JDC offers to let him have his
countout loss but Deaner listens to the fans and hammers away
to start fast. That’s broken up with some right hands from
JDC, who gets caught with an atomic drop. The big right hand
gives Deaner two but JDC pokes him in the eye. The Falcon
Arrow finished Deaner at 1:56.

Tessa Blanchard/Cora Jade vs. Lei Ying Lee/Masha Slamovich



Arianna  Grace  is  on  commentary.  Jade  tags  out  and  lets
Blanchard start with Slamovich, who drops her with some early
clotheslines.  Lee  comes  in  and  flips  over  Jade  before
hammering away in the corner. Blanchard offers a distraction
though and Jade gets to choke away on the ropes. A basement
dropkick gets two on Lee and Blanchard hits a rather hard
running slap in the corner.

Jade’s chinlock is broken up and they collide for a double
down. Slamovich comes back in to clean house as everything
breaks down. Magnum hits Lee but Slamovich drops Blanchard.
Lee hits a running knee off the apron to drop Jade before
coming back in for Thunderstruck to send Blanchard outside.
Jade hits Slamovich with the belt though and the Buzzsaw gives
Blanchard the pin at 8:44.

Rating: B-. While Sacrifice is tomorrow, this feels like a way
to get things ready for whatever the next major pay per view
is going to be. Like her or not, Blanchard is an absolute star
and putting her in the Knockouts Title picture immediately is
not a stretch. I could go for seeing the match and this very
well may have helped set it up.

We get a sitdown interview between Mike Santana and Mustafa
Ali, the latter of whom shows up late with his cabinet. Ali
says he respects Santana but they need to think about the
bigger picture, which is TNA. He is here to knock down walls
and can handle the pressure, unlike Santana. That doesn’t work
for Santana, who has carried the pressure since he got here.

Ali shrugs that off and says Santana would crack under the
pressure because he’s an addict. Santana: “Ali, you’re full of
s***.” Santana is an addict but he’s an addict to the people.
Ali can talk all the garbage that he wants, but at Sacrifice,
his hands better cash those checks. Ali whips out a bottle of
alcohol and asks Santana to take one sip and let everyone
down. He brings up Santana’s daughter, which brings Santana
out of his chair.



The cabinet beats Santana down and Ali leaves him a drink for
when he wakes up. I liked this a bit better than the original
with JBL and Eddie Guerrero, even if it’s almost the exact
same story. That being said, this feud has been great for
Santana (urine test gag aside), as he has looked like a star.

Sacrifice rundown.

Frankie Kazarian comes out for commentary on the main event
and  is  told  he’s  facing  Steve  Maclin  at  Sacrifice.  This
doesn’t go well.

Here is Joe Hendry to defend the World Title against a mystery
challenger.  Santino  Marella  comes  out  to  introduce….Ryan
Nemeth, who announces that his big brother is returning at
Sacrifice.  He’ll  be  taking  Nic’s  contractually  obligated
rematch.

TNA World Title: Joe Hendry vs. Ryan Nemeth

Hendry is defending and retains with the Standing Ovation at
17 seconds, a good chunk of which was him holding Nemeth in
the air.

That’s not what Santino had in mind, so here is the other
challenger.

TNA World Title: Joe Hendry vs. Hammerstone

Hendry is defending and Hammerstone is even bigger than he was
before. Hammerstone powers him into the corner to start before
they chop it out. A jumping forearm staggers Hammerstone but
he sends Hendry shoulder first into the post. Hendry fights up
but gets dropped onto the apron as we take a break.

Back with Hendry fighting out of a neck crank but getting
planted with a spinebuster for two. Another slugout goes a bit
better for Hendry and he muscles Hammerstone up with a suplex.
There’s the fall away slam to Hammerstone but the Standing
Ovation is blocked. Hammerstone hits a powerslam for two and a



German suplex into a powerbomb gets the same. A not great
Boston crab sends Hendry over to the ropes (Kazarian finds
this cheap.) and he’s back up with a German suplex. Now the
Standing Ovation can retain the title at 15:29.

Rating: C+. This was a perfectly fine match and a way to get
the champ in the ring. That being said, Hammerstone has gotten
even bigger and it made him look almost goofy in a way. It
doesn’t help that he has never really won much of anything in
TNA, at least not in a good while, but at the moment he is
little more than an intimidating looking star who gets beaten
almost every time.

Post match the System and the Colons come in for the beatdown
but Hendry’s teammates at Sacrifice run in for the big brawl
to end the show.

Overall Rating: C+. The wrestling wasn’t the best here, but
what mattered was helping to build up Sacrifice. That show is
looking like one of the biggest non-major pay per views that
TNA has presented in a long time with a ladder match and
Lethal Lockdown, plus one heck of a grudge match between Mike
Santana and Mustafa Ali. There is a lot of potential on that
show  and  while  this  week  didn’t  really  make  me  more
interested, it kept things going well enough on the way to El
Paso.

Results
Eddie Edwards b. Leon Slater – Boston Knee Party
Wes Lee b. Laredo Kid – Cardiac Kick
JDC b. Cody Deaner – Falcon Arrow
Tessa Blanchard/Cora Jade b. Lei Ying Lee/Masha Slamovich –
Buzzsaw DDT to Slamovich
Joe Hendry b. Ryan Nemeth – Standing Ovation
Joe Hendry b. Hammerstone – Standing Ovation

 

 



Remember to follow me on Twitter @kbreviews and head over to
my Amazon author page with 30 different cheap wrestling books
at:

http://www.amazon.com/Thomas-Hall/e/B00E6282W6

 

Impact Wrestling – March 6,
2025: Showdown Imminent
Impact Wrestling
Date: March 6, 2025
Location: Full Sail University, Winter Park, Florida
Commentators: Matthew Rehwoldt, Tom Hannifan

We’re coming up on Sacrifice and perhaps the biggest story is
the invasion/crossover from NXT. There are a variety of stars
coming in from the other promotion and getting involved in
some high profile stories around here. That should make for
some interesting situations and more of them can take place
this week. Let’s get to it.

Here are last week’s results if you need a recap.

Opening recap, including some clips of TNA stars in NXT.

Elijah vs. Brian Myers

Alisha Edwards is here with Myers. Elijah jumps him to start
and they go to the floor in a hurry. Some rams into the apron
have Myers in more trouble and a running hip attack makes it
even worse. Alisha’s distraction lets Myers grab a belly to
back suplex though and she gets in a neck snap across the
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middle rope too. The chinlock is broken up rather quickly and
Elijah hits a running knee. The implant DDT gives Myers two
more so here is Eddie Edwards for a distraction. Elijah sends
them  together  though  and  grabs  the  Highwayman’s  Farewell
(Tombstone) for the pin at 5:46.

Rating: C+. Myers is a great choice for someone to make Elijah
look good since Elijah is still new around here. That is what
we had here, as Elijah is already looking like a player. I’m
not sure how far he is going to go, but at least he is off to
a nice start by surviving three members of the System at once.

Post match the System comes in for the beatdown but Joe Hendry
makes the save with his guitar.

Ace Austin and the Rascalz are ready for the Northern Armory
tonight. They might not have the best history but their future
is looking good.

It’s  time  for  the  First  Class  Penthouse  and  they  have  a
special guest in the prizefighter: KO! As in KC Navarro! Cue
Steve Maclin to tell them to shut up, with AJ Francis saying
they can fight in thirty minutes.

Savannah Evans vs. Xia Brookside

Brookside strikes away to start and gets nowhere, instead
getting smart by kicking out the leg. Rosemary is watching
from the rafters as Evans takes over. Brookside gets sent hard
into  the  corner  and  the  chinlock  goes  on.  Back  up  and
Brookside  sends  her  into  the  corner,  setting  up  a  high
crossbody for two. Evans misses a charge into the corner and
bangs up her knee, which has Brookside talking to the referee.
The distraction lets Evans hit a hard clothesline to the back
of the head for the pin at 5:15.

Rating: C. Evans is a powerhouse but she’s not a particularly
interesting powerhouse. She’s just kind of there and there
isn’t much for her to do at the moment so soon after losing to



Masha Slamovich. Brookside is rather perky and can do some
nice things in the ring, but it isn’t going to matter if she
keeps losing like this.

Spitfire has given By Elegance a makeover, which isn’t to
their liking. Don’t worry though as Spitfire has the perfect
travel  meals  for  them,  which  doesn’t  sit  well  with  By
Elegance. The Personal Concierge watching from the distance in
tears is a great touch.

John Skyler vs. Mike Santana

Jason Hotch is here with Skyler, who says he is here on behalf
of Mustafa Ali. Skyler hammers away to start but is quickly
caught in Three Amigos. A Cannonball into a sitout powerbomb
finishes for Santana at 1:31.

Post match Hotch tries to come in but gets caught with Spin
The Block. Mustafa Ali pops up on screen and says that Santana
has been randomly selected for a urine test. I think you know
where this one is going.

AJ Francis vs. Steve Maclin

KC Navarro is here with Francis. Maclin wastes no time by
hammering away in the corner but Francis is too big for the
Angle Slam. Instead Maclin goes up but Navarro’s distraction
lets Francis slam him off the top. A running knee in the
corner rocks Maclin again, only for him to tie Francis in the
Tree Of Woe. The running spear gets two, as does Francis’
spear. Cue the Northern Armory as Maclin sends him outside for
a  Scud.  Back  in  and  Navarro  offers  another  distraction,
allowing Francis to hit a rather big Down Payment for the win
at 4:13.

Rating: C. Well they certainly didn’t have Maclin go down
easily as it took four people to put him away. That’s what it
should be with Maclin against someone on Francis’ level and it
made for a good enough story. I’m not sure what First Class is



doing, but Eric Young and company against Maclin is only so
interesting.

Earlier this week, Ryan Nemeth said he was going to be on Joe
Hendry’s team at Sacrifice but Matt Hardy called Nic Nemeth to
say not so fast. Ryan got annoyed and left.

Steve Maclin yells at Eric Young, who says they’re doing this
for Maclin. Good grief enough of this Eric Young philosophical
stuff. Maclin storms off and runs into Frankie Kazarian, who
is enjoying what is happening to Maclin lately.

We look at the Hardys vs. Fraxiom being set up on NXT for NXT.

Also on NXT, Moose said his match with Oba Femi next week at
NXT will be the biggest match of his career.

Here is NXT Champion Oba Femi for a face to face chat with
Moose, with the System and a bunch of security. Femi wants to
know what is up with the security, but he also wonders why
Moose waited so long to come see him. Moose says he was just
waiting for the right time to cross the line. Femi praises
Moose, who agrees with what Femi says. Femi is ready to fight
so JDC tells the security that the first person to jump Femi
is in the System. The entire team jumps him at once so Femi
clears them out, only to get speared by Moose. This is going
to be two big men hitting each other really hard and it should
be a great time.

Fraxiom is ready to prove themselves to the Hardys.

Northern Armory vs. Ace Austin/Rascalz

Austin takes Icarus down to start and hits a quick spinning
middle rope crossbody for an early two. Williams comes in as
commentary recaps how the Northern Armory got here. Miguel
comes in and the Rascalz hit stereo suicide dives but Icarus
grabs Wentz’s leg, allowing Young to get in a cheap shot.
Wentz fights up but his partners are pulled to the floor to



keep him in trouble.

As you might have expected, the comeback doesn’t take long and
it’s back to Austin to pick up the pace. Young slams Austin
down but misses a moonsault (because Eric Young can now do
moonsaults), allowing Miguel to come in and clean house. The
Rascalz  start  using  some  Motor  City  Machine  Guns  double
teaming until Young manages a Death Valley Driver. Cue Wes Lee
and company for a distraction though, allowing Young to hit a
piledriver on Wentz for the pin at 9:46.

Rating: B-. Perfectly fine six man tag here with the Northern
Armory getting built up a bit with Young vs. Steve Maclin
likely on the horizon. The match was mostly action based and
the interference at the end made sense and protected the good
guys in the loss. That’s a nice way to go and it’s nice to see
a perfectly well put together match like this one.

Mike Santana yells at Santino Marella about having to take a
urine test. At the same time, Tasha Steelz yells about Mustafa
Ali’s coffee not being right. The payoff here is so obvious
that Santana smiles at the camera.

Spitfire tortures By Elegance in a training session but the
Personal Concierge, disguised as a janitor, makes the save.

Here is Masha Slamovich for a chat. She’s ready to go to war
with Cora Jade at Sacrifice so cue Jade to say she’ll win.
Slamovich  mocks  her  but  here  is  Tessa  Blanchard  to  jump
Slamovich from behind. Lei Ying Lee makes the save.

Mustafa  Ali  is  told  that  Mike  Santana  passed  his  drug
test….but  his  coffee  is  terrible.  Comedy  ensues.

Ryan  Nemeth  says  that  Nic  Nemeth  will  still  be  back  at
Sacrifice.

Here’s what’s coming next week.

Hardys vs. Colons



Non-title. Matt backs Orlando into the corner to start and
works on the arm before it’s already off to Jeff. We take an
early break and come back with Matt missing a charge into the
corner. Orlando comes back in and drops Matt for two, setting
up a legsweep for two. Eddie works on the arm but gets sent
into the corner, allowing the tag off to Jeff. Everything
breaks down and the Plot Twist connects…but the System runs in
to jump the Hardys for the DQ at 4:49.

Rating: C. There wasn’t much to this one as it was more about
the angle at the end rather than the match. That’s a fine way
to go, as the ten man tag very well might be headlining
Sacrifice at this rate. At the same time, the Colons are the
latest definition of “I guess they’re here too”, which isn’t
exactly glowing praise. There isn’t much for them to do other
than put over better teams, but it’s also not exactly fun to
see them show up.

Post match the beatdown is on but Elijah, Joe Hendry and Leon
Slater make the save. Santino Marella comes out to make the
ten man tag match a cage match as well. That’s going to be
crowded.

Overall Rating: C+. This felt like a bit of a step back from
recent weeks without much worth seeing. The best match was
just  pretty  good  and  the  Santana/Ali  angle  felt  like  bad
comedy with a payoff so obvious that they were practically
winking at the camera. They did add some stuff to the pay per
view and built things up a bit, but it’s not a show you need
to see in the slightest.

Results
Elijah b. Brian Myers – Highwayman’s Farewell
Savannah Evans b. Xia Brookside – Clothesline to the back of
the head
Mike Santana b. John Skyler – Sitout powerbomb
AJ Francis b. Steve Maclin – Down Payment
Northern Armory b. Ace Austin/Rascalz – Piledriver to Wentz



Hardys b. Colons via DQ when the System interfered

 

 

Remember to follow me on Twitter @kbreviews and head over to
my Amazon author page with 30 different cheap wrestling books
at:

http://www.amazon.com/Thomas-Hall/e/B00E6282W6

 

Impact  Wrestling  –  February
27, 2025: Come On In
Impact Wrestling
Date: February 27, 2025
Location: Full Sail University, Winter Park, Florida
Commentators: Tom Hannifan, Matthew Rehwoldt

After not doing much to get ready for Sacrifice, things have
gotten rather interesting in a hurry, with multiple matches
being set up at once. That’s on top of the upcoming NXT vs.
TNA matches at NXT Roadblock next month. We could be in for
some big stuff in a hurry here so let’s get to it.

Here are last week’s results if you need a recap.

Opening recap.

Opening sequence.

Here is the System to get things going. They brag about their
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success last week, with JDC bragging about running over Leon
Slater. The fans tell Moose that Oba Femi is going to run him
over so Moose wants Femi to get in this ring tonight. At the
same time, Moose has been pinned by Jeff Hardy twice in a row
now, so Moose is ready to take him out. Brian Myers thinks the
Colons might be System material so here are said Colons to
interrupt. They respect the System and think fighting on their
side is a good idea. Fist bumping ensues.

Spitfire is ready to beat By Elegance and turn then into their
personal concierges.

The System has to be separated from Leon Slater/the Hardys.

Mike Santana vs. Oro Mensah

Mensah is something of a high flier from NXT. They fight over
wrist control to start until Santana takes over in a slugout.
Mensah is back with a tornado DDT over the top rope into a
springboard kick to the chest. Santana hits some running chops
into a backflip into a cutter for two but Mensah rolls a kick
to the head for the same. Mensah tries it again but gets
reversed  into  a  buckle  bomb.  Spin  The  Block  finishes  for
Santana at 5:01.

Rating:  C.  This  was  a  nice  showcase  for  Santana,  who  is
gearing  up  for  his  big  match  with  Mustafa  Ali.  That  is
probably going to be a heck of a showdown when it happens and
TNA has done a very good job of making him feel like a star.
What matters the most is keeping these new names strong and
Santana is doing rather well.

Post match a video plays from Mustafa Ali and his cabinet,
talking about how Santana (who has been sober for two years)
is off the wagon. Santana does not care for this.

Post break Santana goes looking for Ali but can only find the
cabinet.



Tessa Blanchard vs. Kelsey Heather

Tessa strikes away in the corner to start and hits a quick
basement dropkick. A running slap annoys Heather to the point
where she grabs some rollups for a near fall each. Tessa
shrugs that off and grabs a cutter, setting up the Buzzsaw DDT
for the win at 2:33. As usual, Tessa has very few issues
between the bells.

Cora Jade jumps Masha Slamovich in the back.

Elijah and Joe Hendry had a good time last week but Hendry is
expecting Elijah to turn on him. That calms down a bit but
here is the System to interrupt. Then they leave without doing
much.

KC Navarro vs. Steve Maclin

AJ Francis is here too. Maclin wastes no time in countering a
hurricanrana  into  a  powerbomb,  followed  by  a  basement
clothesline for two. Navarro sends him outside where Francis
gets in a cheap shot, setting up a running double stomp for
two more. We hit the chinlock but Maclin isn’t having that and
strikes away as the Northern Armory is out to watch. Navarro
uses the distraction to hit something like a 619, only to miss
a frog splash. Maclin plants him face first, setting up KIA
for the pin at 6:39.

Rating: C+. This was just a step above the opener in a very
similar vein, as Maclin is on his way to a big match against
Eric Young. Navarro is a bit better competition for him and
Maclin looked good in his victory. I’m still not sold on Young
as some big villain but TNA seems to love it for reasons I do
not grasp.

Tessa Blanchard argues with Lei Ying Lee in the back, with
Santino  Marella  coming  in  to  make  the  match  official  for
Sacrifice.



Knockouts Tag Team Titles: Ash by Elegance/Heather By Elegance
vs. Spitfire

Spitfire is defending and the losers are the winner’s Personal
Concierges for a day. Ash and Jody lock up to start and
exchange muscle flexes. Jody takes her to the mat and hits
some corner clotheslines before handing it off to Luna. A slam
puts  Jody  onto  Ash  for  two  but  the  Concierge  offers  a
distraction, allowing the villains to take over on the corner.

That’s broken up and Luna comes back in for a powerbomb to
Heather  but  she’s  taken  into  the  corner  as  well.  A
Backstabber/top rope double stomp combination gets two on Luna
but she easily gets over for the tag to Jody. Something like a
powerbomb gets two on Heather and it’s the Pressure Drop to
retain the titles at 8:11.

Rating: C+. Good stuff here with the right result. The whole
point is to have the stuck up villains get what is coming to
them, which is what Spitfire will be doing. The match was
acceptable as well, as tends to be the case when these teams
are together. Just find something else for them to do once
this is over though, as this should be the blowoff or close to
it.

Post break, Spitfire is already having By Elegance do their
laundry. The Personal Concierge is crushed.

Sami Callihan vs. Mance Warner

Callihan Stunners him to the floor and uses a chair for the DQ
at 29 seconds.

Post match the brawl is on but security breaks it up. Santino
Marella comes out to make a street fight at Sacrifice. Makes
as much sense as anything.

Frankie Kazarian vs. Ace Austin

NXT’s  Wes  Lee,  with  Tyriek  Igwe  and  Tyson  DuPont,  is  on



commentary. Austin grabs a quick rollup to start and hits a
dropkick  to  send  Kazarian  into  the  corner.  Back  up  and
Kazarian sends him to the apron for the slingshot Fameasser to
take over. The springboard spinning legdrop gets two and they
fight over some backslides. Austin kicks him out to the floor
but  gets  caught  with  a  shot  to  the  face.  Lee  offers  a
distraction and the slingshot cutter gives Kazarian the pin at
5:56.

Rating: B-. They didn’t have much time here and it was more
about the interference than anything else, but what matters
the most is having a solid match between two good wrestlers.
That’s what we had here, which shouldn’t be a surprise given
who  was  out  there.  Kazarian  needs  to  cash  the  trophy  in
already, but that has to be dragged out for months instead.

Post match the beatdown is teased but the Rascalz make the
save.

Spitfire  torments  By  Elegance  with  some  dogs.  I  get  the
feeling I’ve missed something but Ash and Heather freaking out
is funny.

Ryan  Nemeth  brags  about  his  big  brother  returning  at
Sacrifice.

Here’s what’s coming next week.

We look at Moose beating Lexis King and the Hardys beating the
No Quarter Catch Crew on NXT.

System vs. Oba Femi/Hardys

Femi and Moose start things off but we’ll go with Edwards
instead. Femi runs both of them over and the villains are
cleared out as we take a break. Back with Poetry In Motion
hitting Edwards but Alisha offers a distraction so Moose can
get in a cheap shot. Jeff fights out of trouble and brings
Matt back in as everything breaks down.



The Side Effect hits Moose for two and the Plot Twist gets the
same on Edwards. Everything breaks down and the referee gets
bumped.  Femi  shrugs  off  Moose’s  pump  kick  and  hits  a
spinebuster but cue the Colons for a distraction. Myers gets
in a shot with a System ring though and Moose spears Matt for
the pin at 10:20.

Rating: C+. Pretty wild match here with Moose getting a win to
move  himself  back  into  a  better  place  after  some  recent
losses. There is almost no way this whole thing is over though
as this is a mixture of some of the bigger stories in TNA.
Throw in Joe Hendry and it could get even bigger.

Post  match  Joe  Hendry  and  Elijah  come  in  to  cut  off  a
beatdown. Santino Marella makes Jeff Hardy vs. Moose in a
ladder match for the X-Division Title, and a ten man tag with
Hendry/Matt/Elijah/Leon Slater/??? vs. the System. The first
is a pretty big match to just throw out there like that.

Overall Rating: B-. Nice show here as they advanced a bunch of
stories on their way to Sacrifice in a few weeks. Sacrifice is
turning into a big enough show despite the bigger sows coming
up  in  the  following  weeks.  The  second  round  of  the  NXT
crossovers have been far better and Femi alone has made the
show feel more important. Good effort this week, with the
bigger stuff getting closer.

Results
Mike Santana b. Oro Mensah – Spin The Block
Tessa Blanchard b. Kelsey Heather – Buzzsaw DDT
Steve Maclin b. KC Navarro – KIA
Spitfire b. Ash By Elegance/Heather By Elegance – Pressure
Drop to Heather
Mance Warner b. Sami Callihan when Callihan used a chair
Frankie Kazarian b. Ace Austin – Slingshot cutter
The System b. Oba Femi/Hardys – Spear to Matt

 



 

Remember to follow me on Twitter @kbreviews and head over to
my Amazon author page with 30 different cheap wrestling books
at:

http://www.amazon.com/Thomas-Hall/e/B00E6282W6

 

Impact  Wrestling  –  February
20, 2025: Three In
Impact Wrestling
Date: February 20, 2025
Location: Full Sail University, Winter Park, Florida
Commentators: Tom Hannifan, Matthew Rehwoldt

We’re closing in on Sacrifice and the card needs to start
coming together. The big story coming out of last week was the
last match for Josh Alexander, but it seems like we are going
to be seeing some stars from NXT showing up around here. Throw
in Tessa Blanchard wrestling this week and things should be
interesting enough as we are live this week. Let’s get to it.

Here are last week’s results if you need a recap.

Opening recap.

Opening sequence.

Here is World Champion Joe Hendry in the ring for his concert.
His first song is about being in the Royal Rumble and seeing
various WWE Superstars and if you don’t watch Impact, you
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can’t see him. Cue the Colons (Eddie and Orlando, formerly
known as Epico and Primo) of all people to interrupt in their
debut to suggest violence.

They go towards the ring but here is Elijah (formerly Elias)
with his own guitar to say he’s joining TNA as well. The fans
deem this awesome and Elijah says this place could use a colon
cleanse. Cue Santino Marella to make the tag match main event.
Works for Elijah, but he wants a concert right now. Elijah and
Hendry sing a little ditty and promise to raise some h***
tonight. They’re not major stars, but bringing in that much
fresh blood in a single segment is a good thing.

Leon Slater is ready for JDC in a no DQ match tonight.

The Colons say they targeted Joe Hendry because this place
needs them.

Tyriek Igwe/Tyson DuPont vs. Radicalz

Wes Lee (from NXT) and Ace Austin (not from NXT) are here too.
The Rascalz clear the ring at the bell and hit dives before
sending  DuPont  outside  again.  Igwe  manages  to  send  both
Rascalz to the floor to take over but Miguel kicks his way to
freedom. Wentz comes back in to clean house as everything
breaks down. A belly to back suplex/leg lariat combination
hits Austin for two with Miguel making a save. Miguel hits a
top rope Meteora to Igwe, setting up the Swanton for the pin
at 4:04.

Rating: C+. Power vs. speed here and as usual, it worked
rather well. It’s also nice to see an NXT team actually lose,
as TNA does not have the best record. Igwe and DuPont could
turn into something one day, but they have a lot of experience
to gain on the way there. Nice, fast paced way to start things
off here though and that’s a good choice.

Post match Lee issues the challenge for a six man tag at
Sacrifice and it seems to be on.



Here is First Class for the debut episode of the First Class
Penthouse.  We  meet  various  wrestling  podcasters  and  a
successful music producer and a rapper. With that out of the
way, we meet Noelle Foley and Frank The Clown, with KC Navarro
going live on some social media platform. AJ Francis rants
about how great he is and now he has his own Piper’s Pit. He
teases  AJ  Styles  as  his  first  guest  but  then
introduces…himself. And that’s that. This was a lot of talking
in a short amount of time.

Unbreakable is back on April 17.

Rosemary vs. Lei Ying Lee

Rosemary wastes no time in grabbing the Upside Down but Lee
kicks her away. Lee strikes away and hammers down right hands
in  the  corner.  An  airplane  spinning  slam  gets  two  and
Thunderstruck connects to give Lee the pin at 4:10. That’s a
surprise.

Rating: C. Well ok then. Rosemary losing a lot isn’t the
biggest surprise but seeing her lose to Lee is quite the
shocker. Lee hasn’t felt like a big deal in her time around
the company and I’m not exactly seeing this change her status.
What matters is that TNA is trying, though I’m not sure how
well it will go. They have to try though and this is certainly
a way to do just that.

Post match Rosemary mists her to send Lee crawling away.

Sami  Callihan  promises  to  find  Mance  Warner  and  Steph  de
Lander. Then he finds the two of them and the brawl is on.

Lei Ying Lee is getting checked on but Tessa Blanchard is
annoyed at not getting the medic’s attention.

Here is the Northern Armory, with Eric Young promising to
bring his cronies to the next level. Young is the lifeblood
and foundation of this company because no one has done what he



has done around here. Steve Maclin should be out here with him
but he doesn’t show up. Young gets it because Maclin doesn’t
trust him, but we’ll work on that. Young is going to get a
World Title feud out of this isn’t he?

Mike Santana is at a group therapy session but Mustafa Ali,
with his Secret Service, comes in to give the group a pep
talk. Santana is not impressed.

We  look  at  Moose  interrupting  NXT  Champion  Oba  Femi  and
challenging him on NXT. Later, Moose agreed to face Lexis King
for the NXT Heritage Cup next week.

JDC vs. Leon Slater

No DQ. Slater slugs away to start and kicks a chair out of his
hands.  The  chair  is  slammed  onto  JDC’s  fingers  and  it’s
already time for a table. Slater hits a big running flip dive
over the corner to take him out again but JDC gets in a whip
through a chair. We take a break and come back with JDC
unloading with a kendo stick.

Slater takes it away from him and slugs away as the fans
approve. Another table is loaded up on the floor but JDC
knocks him back inside. Slater puts him onto the table and
hits the Swanton 450 (that looked great) but here is the
System to put Slater through able table. JDC gets the pin at
11:30.

Rating: B-. Slater continues to showcase himself rather well
most of the time and that was the case here. They certainly
protected him in the end with the interference leading to his
loss so a rematch isn’t out of the cards. That Swanton 450 is
still great as you almost forget that he’s going to flip until
the  last  possible  second.  Good  brawl  here,  as  they  kept
something of a limit on the weapons use instead of just going
nuts with them.

Post match the beatdown is on but the Hardys and NXT Champion



Oba Femi (a monster who might be bigger than Moose) make the
save.

Post break Santino Marella makes the System vs. the Hardys/Oba
Femi for next week.

Here is Tessa Blanchard for her first match on Impact in four
years but she’s not in wrestling gear. Blanchard says she’s
not wrestling tonight because she wasn’t given the proper
medical  attention.  Cue  Santino  Marella  to  call  this
unprofessional and if she doesn’t wrestle next week, she’s
fired.  Here  is  Masha  Slamovich  to  say  she  wants  to  see
Blanchard wrestle next week (Fans: “PLEASE DON’T WRESTLE!”)
but  for  tonight,  she’ll  take  Blanchard’s  place.  Keeping
Blanchard as a special attraction makes sense, though the fans
do not seem overly thrilled with seeing her.

Masha Slamovich vs. Mila Moore

Non-title. Moore jumps her to start but gets piledriven for
the pin at 29 seconds.

Post match NXT’s Cora Jade runs in and jumps Slamovich. Jade
and Blanchard glare at each other.

Post break, Ariana Grace and Santino Marella make Cora Jade
vs. Masha Slamovich for the Knockouts Title at Sacrifice. The
Personal Concierge comes in to say he wants By Elegance to get
a Knockouts Tag Team Title shot at Sacrifice. Marella seems to
agree, but if Spitfire wins, they get the Concierge. That has
to be illegal.

Ryan Nemeth talks about how his brother Nic will be back at
Sacrifice.

Joe Hendry/Elijah vs. Colons

Eddie gets double elbowed out to the corner to start and we
take a rather early break. Back with Hendry hitting a delayed
vertical suplex on Orlando, followed by the fall away slam



from Eddie. A cheap shot cuts Hendry down though and we hit
the  chinlock.  Orlando’s  Russian  legsweep  gets  two  and  he
chokes with a knee.

A legsweep gets two more and the guillotine choke goes on. To
keep Hendry down even longer. That’s broken up and the tag
brings in Elijah to clean house as everything breaks down.
Hendry and Orlando brawl out to the floor, leaving Elijah to
Tombstone Eddie for the win at 13:07.

Rating: C+. This was a way to bring in the new stars in the
span of one match and that’s a nice way to go. I’m not sure I
can  imagine  Hendry  vs.  Elijah  going  forward  in  a  title
program, but it could work as a one off match at a show on
Sacrifice’s level. Other than that, the Colons showing up and
losing in their first match is a bit of a stretch, but maybe
they’re not going to be the biggest deal around here.

Overall Rating: B-. The best thing I can say about this one is
that  it  wasn’t  dull.  TNA  has  a  history  of  not  exactly
delivering on its bigger shows but they have made back to back
live Impacts work pretty well. There might not have been some
blow away match, but three known names debuted and there was
enough set up for the future. Good enough show here as TNA
continues to be the best thing they can be at the moment:
steady.

Results
Rascalz b. Tyriek Igwe/Tyson DuPont – Swanton to Igwe
Lei Ying Lee b. Rosemary – Thunderstruck
JDC b. Leon Slater – Double spinebuster through a table
Masha Slamovich b. Mila Moore – Piledriver
Joe Hendry/Elijah b. Colons – Tombstone to Eddie
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